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1. WHISTLEBLOWING POLICY 

1.1 We are committed to conducting our business with honesty and integrity, and we expect all staff to 

maintain high standards. However, all organisations face the risk of things going wrong from time to 

time, or of unknowingly harbouring illegal or unethical conduct. A culture of openness and 

accountability is essential in order to prevent such situations occurring or to address them when they do 

occur. 

1.2 The aims of this policy are: 

(a) To encourage staff to report suspected wrongdoing as soon as possible, in the knowledge that 

their concerns will be taken seriously and investigated as appropriate, and that their 

confidentiality will be respected. 

(b) To reassure staff that they should be able to raise genuine concerns in good faith without fear 

of reprisals, even if they turn out to be mistaken. 

1.3 We hope that in many cases you will be able to raise any concerns with your line manager. You may 

tell them in person or put the matter in writing if you prefer. They may be able to agree a way of 

resolving your concern quickly and effectively. However, where the matter is more serious, or you feel 

that your line manager has not addressed your concern, or you prefer not to raise it with them for any 

reason, you should contact The Chair of the Board 

1.4 We will arrange a meeting with you as soon as possible to discuss your concern. We will also aim to 

give you an indication of how we propose to deal with the matter. 

1.5 Once you have raised a concern, we will carry out an initial assessment to determine the scope of any 

investigation. We will inform you of the outcome of our assessment.  

1.6 While we cannot always guarantee the outcome you are seeking, we will try to deal with your concern 

fairly and in an appropriate way. By using this policy you can help us to achieve this. 

1.7 It is understandable that whistleblowers are sometimes worried about possible repercussions. We aim 

to encourage openness and will support staff who raise genuine concerns in good faith under this 

policy, even if they turn out to be mistaken. 

1.8 Staff must not threaten or retaliate against whistleblowers in any way. Anyone involved in such 

conduct will be subject to disciplinary action.  
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